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Hello, I am writing to oppose SB 210. Voting in-person is a barrier to citizens who 

work during regular polling hours, who provide care for dependent family members, 

who have mobility issues, who need adaptive visual aids such as stand or electronic 

magnifiers, and who may live at a distance from a polling polling place, such as in a 

rural county. Oregon has led the way with vote-by-mail and should continue to be an 

example of improved voting access for the rest of the nation.  


